
 

 

With more than 100 scholarship funds under management, the Arizona 

Community Foundation has something for just about everyone.  

As Arizona's largest private provider of scholarships, ACF has retooled 

its scholarship offerings to make them easier to find, apply for and win.  

For the first time, all of our scholarships will open at the same time on 

January 9, 2012. Applicants will be able to search our database of more 

than 100 scholarships and apply for one or many with just one 

application.  

Check back in January for details! 

Applications Available January 9th at:  www.azfoundation.org  


